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Dear Mr. Croccodrilli:

On behalf of the Delaware County Funeral Directors
Association and our many members, I am writing to ask
you as Chairman of the IRRC, fully support Regulation
16A-4816 and that unlicensed employees of funeral homes
should NOT be able to arrange preneed funeral arrange-
ments.

We have been down this road in the past and hope
this matter can be resolved once and for all.

Thank you for your assistance in this important
matter to all licensed funeral directors.

SirLCSjcely, A

Richard M. Doyle
DOYLE-STONELAKE F.H.
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